
 

 

Sanctuary Church policy on complaints about Sanctuary Church leaders 
 
Timothy Elder 
February 26, 2017 
 

Email to Timothy Elder, Director of World Missions for World Peace and Unification Sanctuary 

 

Hi, 

 

One of the Sanctuary Church leaders who is the Sanctuary Church leader of Texas B. E. is 

harassing people on the website I sometimes go on named WIFL. 

 

He is very crude, very vulgar and does not represent Hyung Jin Nim very well since he is the 

Sanctuary Church leader of Texas. 

 

He also goes by the fake name Bill Parks on this site, yet everyone knows he is B. E. the 

Sanctuary Church Texas leader. 

 

Here is his profile: http://www.tparents.org/Moon-Talks/HyungJinMoon-13/HyungJinMoon-

150714a.pdf 

 

Please tell Mr. E. to stop using foul, vulgar language on the WIFL website or better yet discipline 

him from his position in Texas since he is not doing Hyung Jin Nim any good with his foul 

mouth. 

 

Thank you 

J. L. 

 

Email Response from Timothy Elder 

 

Hi, 

 

Thanks for contacting us. I would like to explain why we will not do what you are asking us to do. 

 

The policy of Sanctuary Church is that issues such as this should be resolved at the local level by local 

members. It is not the job of the Second King or headquarters staff to go around dictating solutions to 

every alleged problem. 

 

We believe in applying the free market principle. You or someone else can apply to be anointed by the 

Second King as a Sanctuary Leader for Texas in competition with B. E. Then, people in Texas can decide 

for themselves which person they would rather work with. 

 

Tim 

 

Timothy Elder 

Director of World Missions 

World Peace and Unification Sanctuary 
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